
EGT is issuing this Operational Alert pursuant to Section 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff to notify 

Shippers of an upcoming series of pig runs on the EGT system scheduled to begin on March 25, 

2024. 

Based on current conditions, EGT does not expect impacts to primary firm service, however, EGT 

does expect limited impacts to secondary firm and interruptible service during the pig runs.   

Beginning March 25, 2024, and continuing until the completion of the pig runs, which are likely 

to continue through the month of May, deliveries to the TGT Helena delivery point located in 

EGT’s North Pooling Area may be limited to primary firm.  EGT likely will be unable to support 

any secondary firm or interruptible deliveries to TGT Helena during this time. 

Should any of the details with this plan change, EGT will notify Shippers by updating this posting.  

EGT will schedule nominations in accordance with its Tariff. This Alert will remain in effect until 

further notice. 

If you have any questions concerning this Alert, please contact your Scheduling Representative.   

 


